
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 11/10/2024  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

Reading 
Please continue to encourage your child to read. This could be as 
simple as them reading to you while you are in the kitchen, or for 

15 minutes before they go to sleep. We want to develop their 
reading stamina and enjoyment of books. If you can ask them a 

few questions about what has happened to characters, how they 
are feeling or what they think might happen next, that would be 

helpful too. 
 
 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

 

 

Tuesday 15th October – PNE Stadium Tour 

Please ensure you have sent in your permission slip. 

Friday 18th October - Show Racism the Red Card Day  

Children to dress up in an element of red to show support for this 

day. 

Friday 18th October – Break up for half term at 3:15. 

Tuesday 29th October – Autumn 2 Term begins 

 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Certificate Winners 
 

Last Week 
Christian Value – Archie 
Curriculum Award – Charlie 
Star Writer – Jenson 
 

This Week 

Christian Value – Micah 
Curriculum Award – Esme 
Star Writer – Eva Mae 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class News 

It is hard to believe that we are fast approaching the end of 
the first term in Year 6! We have been so busy in all areas of 
learning that the time has flown by. 

Oracy has been at the forefront of our lessons this week. On 
Wednesday we enjoyed an afternoon of good old-fashioned 
‘Show and Tell’ – where the children proudly talked about 
their treasured football related possessions in front of the 
class. We are now excited for the final part of the 
‘Invincibles Project’: a guided tour of PNE Stadium next 
Tuesday. 

In English we have continued to explore the ‘Nowhere 
Emporium’ in the form of a debate as to whether we think 
Lucien Silver will be a good or evil character. Maths work 
has centred on securing written multiplication. At first the 
children weren’t too keen but they soon realised how 
efficient this method is. Wish us luck with long division next 
week!  

In other areas, the children have refined their sketching 
skills in Art, discussed how to assess risk in PSHE and 
thought like a palaeontologist in Science. Busy times! 

Mr Pratley 

 

Have you visited the school 

website? 

You will find a wealth of information 

there, including class targets and 

much more detail surrounding the 

curriculum for your child. 
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